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Music with Steven at Princess Christian Care Home

Music and dancing
Last week we welcomed the wonderful musician Steven to Princess Christian Care Home to entertain our residents. He sang

and played the keyboard, performing lots of old classic songs, including Elvis.

It was especially nice as we hadn’t seen him since before the first lockdown.

As usual, we had a full room and our residents and staff danced and sang along.

It was extra special as we had our lovely Recreation and Well-Being Manager Viv and Jackie from another Home visiting to have fun

with us too.

Remembrance
On Sunday 13 November our residents watched the Remembrance service and it brought back lots of memories for them.

Our ladies and gents also helped create a beautiful poppy tribute which we displayed on our wall to honour those lost in war.

A special day of reminiscence and reflection.

 

 


